
 

City of New Plymouth will be accepting applications to fill a temporary clerk position. 

Desired qualifications include experience in general office practices, accounts receivable, 

utility billing, customer service and conversational Spanish. Applications will be 

accepted until the position is filled. To receive an application contact the New Plymouth 

City Clerk’s Office at 301 N. Plymouth Ave, New Plymouth, Idaho 83655 or call 

(208)278-5338 opt. 3. Applications are also available online at www.npidaho.com. City 

of New Plymouth is an EEO employer. 

http://www.npidaho.com/

